October 21st, 2020
Dear MoonValley Property Residents

On behalf of MoonValley Properties we would like to
inform you that the Do Not Drink and Do Not Boil
precautionary notice dated October 2nd, 2020 has been
lifted. All the water has been tested by state water board
regulations and has been deemed safe for use and
consumption. Please be aware that the water has yet to
be turned on. Our crew will be turning on the water
services one by one. VOC test and bacteriological test
results have shown there is no contamination in the water.
However, for cautionary purposes it is expected that all
residents flush their systems prior to domestic use.
(Please see page 2 for instructions on how to flush your
system). Test results have also shown there is a slight
increase of chlorine residing in the water, this should
resolve shortly and flushing of the systems should
decrease chlorine residuals. Time and usage will decrease
chlorine residuals as well. There is no need to worry about
the chlorine for it is there to protect the system.





